
 

 

 

 

 

August 19, 2020 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET #5 

 
TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Ehab Azab, Construction Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Contract C20120 – Eastridge BART Regional Connector  

Q18. I was following up on my email to schedule an interview for the Eastridge to BART Regional 

Connector project. Our time availability options are xxxxxx. Please confirm receipt of email.  

A18. Thanks for your interview request. VTA had acknowledged receipt of your request. VTA has 

received Nine (13) interview requests so far. Interested firms may express their desire for an 

interview by e-mailing inquiries@vta.org, indicate their availability, and if the firm is a 

potential Prime Contractor or an Industry Specialist.  VTA reserves the right to make the 

final determination on who is granted an interview. VTA will contact potential Prime 

Contractor or an Industry Specialist who is granted an interview the week 17-21 August. 

Q19. Reviewing all the documents posted online for this pursuit, I did not find Div. 0 specification 

or a copy of VTA’s standard contract agreement.  Appreciate if you could advise on these. 

A19. The project is still in “Industry Review” stage. Invitation for Bid (IFB) for this project is 

planned to be published in early 2021.  

Q20. There is a one on one meeting opportunity for a sub-consultant to meet the potential primes 

for the Eastridge project, which is scheduled on Monday and Wednesday of next week 

(August 24-28). I would like to ask you where I can register to reach out for subcontracting 

opportunities. 

A20. Meetings scheduled August 24-28 are for industry review interviews with Primes/Industry 

Specialists. It is not for a sub-consultant to meet the potential primes. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at inquiries@vta.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ehab Azab 

Construction Contracts Administrator 
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